Class of 1975 Reunion Committee
c/o Vicki Jobe

314 Newmann Street

Galion, OH 44833

419.468.7473

April 30, 2010
Dear Classmate,

Galion High School Class of '75 will be holding our 35 year class reunion on the weekend of
August 6 & 7, 2010 in Galion. We hope you can join us!

Friday, August 6, evening: Mixer at Varsity Grille in Galion
You can visit the Varsity Grille web site at: http://mww.varsitygrilleofgalion.com and/or
become a fan of the Grille on Facebook.

Saturday, August 7, 4:00 pm: Tour the new Galion High School facility

Saturday, August 7, 6:00 pm: Dinner and dancing at the Moose Club
Dinner, cash bar and dancing with DJ Pat Conry!

Use the form below to let us know your menu choice for Saturday evening dinner. Please help
us with our planning by filling out and mailing the form along with your check made payable to
"Class of '75" by June 15. Send the form and fee to the above address.

If you have your own business or would like to bring information about your place of employment
please feel free to bring it with you. We will have a special table set up for your marketing
materials. Hopefully we can help you network and grow your business!

We would love to start collecting photos to create a DVD. If you have digital photos (or can scan
photos and make digital files) of yourself and/or any of our classmates, past reunions, fun times
or whatever, please e-mail them to:1975ghs@gmail.com or post them on our Facebook page:
1975 Galion Class Reunion.

Lee Anne (Ritchey) Shifley and Laura (Farina) Smith will be helping our class set up a special
one-time scholarship fund. Please use the enclosed form if you are intersted in donating.

THANK YOU & see you in August!

Please send registration with fee by June 15!

First Name Last Name
Maiden Name Spouse

Please indicate the number of dinners you wish to reserve beside the appropriate choice:

Prime Rib $22.00 per person Chicken $20.00 per person



Scholarship from the Galion CIass of 1975

The committee organizing the 35" Reunion for the Class of 1975 is collecting for a
one time.scholarship. This will offer a great opportunity to a Galion High School
graduate. The scholarship will be offered through Galion High School with an
application and listed requirements. If you are aware of a student graduating
from Galion High School in 2011, please let them know of this opportunity.

We would appreciate your contributions for a one time scholarship from the class
of 1975. Please fill out this form and send in your contribution with your
reservation or see Laura Farina Smith or Lee Anne Ritchey Shifley at the reunion.
If you cannot attend the reunion we would welcome your scholarship
contribution. Any amount will be appreciated.

Classmates....let’s see how much we can help a deserving GHS graduate!

Thank you,

The GHS Class of 1975 Organizing Committee

Name Amount

or

Contribution in honor of

(if you prefer to be anonymous, please just send a contribution)



